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General Comment

I am writing to express opposition to any extension of the license for the Point Beach Nuclear Plant. The
aging Point Beach Nuclear Plant already has the single worst embrittled reactor pressure vessel of any
nuclear plant in the country. In addition to the dangers and costs, including fossil fuels used for resource
extraction and social damage of environmental injustice and racism, extended license would extend the
threat of nuclear catastrophe in Wisconsin for decades more of active use as well as the 60 years allotted
for decommissioning.

With new threats of extreme weather due to human-caused climate change, and associated changes to
Lake Michigan directly, we simply can not risk nuclear disaster in an increasingly uncertain and risky
environmental future. In the event of a nuclear disaster, millions of people would be at risk of losing their
lives, homes, and clean drinking water to radioactive fallout. The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has
previously found Next Era Energy (Point Beach Nuclear Plant owners) to have insufficiently
implemented adequate safety procedures. There is still no solution to the problem of safely storing
nuclear waste that remains highly toxic for thousands of years. Clean renewable energy sources such as
wind and solar are already more economical and sustainable than nuclear power, without nuclear's
unacceptable health and safety concerns.
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